
Electoral Board Meeting 

April 9, 2019 

 

The Electoral Board met at the office of the General Registrar on April 9, 2019 at 

2:00pm.  In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Vice-Chair Robert 

Bennett, Secretary Lee Pulling and General Registrar Susan Jett.  Barbara Breeden 

called the meeting to order at 2:19pm.  A motion was made to approve the 

minutes of February 26, 2019 by Barbara Breeden and seconded by Robert 

Bennett. 

Several complaints from Election Officers about the poll watchers in the last 

election were discussed.  One Election Officer turned down his re-appointment 

because of this situation as stated by him.  More training in dealing with poll 

watchers, was discussed and will be part of future training sessions.  Also, calls 

should be made by the chief’s on the day of the election, to the Registrar’s Office 

for questions or issues that may arise in future elections. Telling us after the 

election, does not allow for us to intervene or help correct the issues. 

The Republican Chair sent a letter to Susan Jett about the Election Day activities 

of a Board member.  This item had been previously addressed at an earlier Board 

meeting. 

Barbara Breeden made a motion at 2:41pm to go into executive session to discuss 

a personnel matter and was seconded by Lee Pulling.  A motion was made to end 

the executive session by Barbara Breeden at 3:09pm and seconded by Lee Pulling. 

The budget was discussed and finalized for the Board of Supervisors meeting at 

6:00pm.  A handout about the expansion of the early voting law was prepared by 

Susan Jett to present to the Board of Supervisors. 

Adjourned by Barbara Breeden at 4:28, seconded by Lee Pulling. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lee Pulling, Secretary 


